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		LEARN TO CODE AND CHANGE THE WORLD !!!!!

		

		Slinger, 2018

		

Apple is participating in this year �s Hour of Code, the second annual worldwide event designed

 to help spark interest in and provide access to coding education among youth and students. Apple �s participation will

involve offering free one-hour workshops at its Apple Store retail locations, during which they �ll provide attendees with

an introduction to basic computer science concepts.

Code.org is the non-profit behind the Hour of Code movement, and is working with a number of corporations to organize this

year �s movement. The group has funding from Microsoft and others, and has a goal of reaching 100 million students

through its program by year-end.

 

Apple �s workshops will run on December 11th, and will occur in international retail stores as well as domestic, whereas

last year they were only available in U.S. locations. Apple is also going to be rolling out a full week �s worth of

accompanying speakers and other events, to support Computer Science Education Week, and pointing would-be coders to

resources on both the App Store and its developer portal via a new microsite created to mark the occasion
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